
  

 

Private & Confidential 
 
2nd April 2024  
 
Deputy Brendan Griffin TD, 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare St, Dublin 2 
 
PQ Number: 8488/24 
 
Dear Deputy Griffin, 
 
PQ Question:  

To ask the Minister for Health the current position in relation to non-elective surgeries in University Hospital Kerry;  
when such surgeries ceased; when they will re-commence; and if he will make a statement on the  
matter. -Brendan Griffin 

 

UHK has continuously accommodated time critical surgery. Elective surgery is due to  
re-commence on April 3rd 2024. 
 
I trust this response is to your satisfaction; should you have any further queries however, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 _____________________ 
 Mary Fitzgerald  
 General Manager  
 University Hospital Kerry 

 


